
July 4th, 1922.

Han. T.D. Pattullo, 
Minister of Lands, 
Victoria, B.C.

Dear Mr. Pattullo
Thank you very much for your kindness in sending me your report for the year

ending December 31st, 1921.
I was very disappointed in not being able to visit British Columbia this year, 

counted so muoh on being there. I hear constantly 
go O'1 reports of the old Province - that the lumber­
ing industry is very active, new and rich mines are 
being discovered and that a stead inflow of farmers is taking place.

I had

With all good 7;ishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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